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Óráid an Chathaoirligh /Chairman’s Address
Fellow members, it is with a tinge of sadness that I present my tenth and final Chairman’s Address. The decision on my part to stand down from the position was made, not because of any diminishing interest in the club or indeed lack of energy due to advance of age, rather that I feel that now is the right time to sow the seed that will establish the new order to drive the club on for the future.

I consider it to have been a great privilege that club members have had the confidence in me to head the club for ten years and while on reflection there have been many things I either should have done or done better, I am satisfied that as a club we have progressed to a reasonable extent.

One of my avowed aims when I was first elected was to encourage more parental involvement and by preaching the message that the club is the hub of the community and plays an important part in children’s welfare and character building, a lot has been achieved.

I have always endeavored to promote harmony within the club and while in dealing with a few difficult issues over the period relations between myself and persons involved may have become strained, I have always reached out the hand of friendship which I am pleased to say was in due course accepted.

It has been an honor to work with and get to know better many wonderful people who have worked with me on committee over the years. To those who are still holding posts and the fresh faces, which I hope will emerge I will pledge my support and offer any assistance or advice if requested. I would encourage members to continue to commit and promote the benefit to the community that a vibrant and caring club brings.

I had a wonderful playing career with Oisín Glenariffe and at a higher level and I am satisfied that I have repaid the club for affording me the opportunity in the sporting sphere, by a reasonable commitment on my part in promoting the welfare of the club at various levels over a long number of years.

In conclusion it is my hope that I will be spared for a few years yet to serve the club albeit in an unofficial capacity.

Is Mise


Niall Wheeler

Oisín CLG 


secretary.oisins.antrim@gaa.ie 
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